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September 17, 1999

i OF AIR REGULATION
Mr. A. A. Linero, P.E. BUREAU

Administrator — New Source Review Section
Fiorida department of Environmental Protection
Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Re: Florida Rock Industries — Facility No. 0010087
Request for Extension — AC01-267311, PSD-FL-228

Dear Mr. Linero,

Per your letter of September 8, 1999, enclosed is the processing fee
of $50.00 needed to grant our Request for Extension, for the above
referenced permit pursuant to rule 62-4.050(4)(r)3.,F.A.C.

Sincerely,

— /J
Fred W. Cohrs
Vice President
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Department of
Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building
Jeb Bush 2600 Blair Stone Road David B. Struhs
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Secretary

September 8, 1999

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Fred W. Cohrs, Vice President
Florida Rock Industries

155 East 21* Street

Post Office Box 4667
Jacksonville, Florida 32201

Re: Florida Rock Industries — Facility No. 0010087
Request for an Extension — AC01-267311, PSD-FL-228

Dear Mr. Cohrs:
The Bureau of Air Regulation received your request for extension of time for the above
referenced permit. Before we can begin processing your request, we will need a processing fee

of $50 pursuant to rule 62-4.050(4)(r)3., F. A.C.

If you have any questions, please call Ms. Teresa Heron at (850)921-9529,

Sincerely,
Q ﬂ@ﬁ—\/ ?/ ]

A. A Linero, PE.
Administrator
; _ : New Source Review Section

. ALK

cc: J. Cole, NED

“Protect, Conserve and Manage florida’s Environment and Natural Resources™

Prnted on recycled paper.
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August 30, 1999
BUREAU OF AR R

Mr. Johnny L. Cole

Permitting Engineer

Florida Department of
Environmental Protection

Northeast District

7325 Baymeadows Way, Suite B200
Jacksonville, FL 32256-7590

Re:  Alachua County - AP ID No. 0010087

Dear Mr. Cole,

Thank you for your notice to file for an operating permit for subject
portland cement plant.

Certain unscheduled events have delayed the plant construction.

We will be unable to complete performance testing in calendar year 1999
and respectfully request an extension of the construction permit until July 30,
2000.

I would appreciate your consideration of this request and grant the
extension.

Sincerely, :

Fred W. Cohrs
Vice President

FWC/bc

Ce: Mr. Al Linero — FDEP
Mr. Cary O Cohrs — FRI
(Plant Manager — Thompson S. Baker Cement Plant)
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August 30, 1999

BUREAU OF AIR REGULATION

Mr. Johnny L. Cole

Permitting Engineer

Florida Department of
Environmental Protection

Northeast District

7325 Baymeadows Way, Suite B200
Jacksonville, FL 32256-7590

Re:  Alachua County - AP ID No. 0010087
Air Construction Permit No. AC01-267311, Exp. Date 12-31-99

Dear Mr. Cole,

Thank you for your notice to file for an operating permit for subject
portiand cement plant.

Certain unscheduled events have delayed the plant construction.

We will be unable to complete performance testing in calendar year 1999
and respectfully request an extension of the construction permit until July 30,
2000.

I would appreciate your consideration of this request and grant the
extension.

Sincerely, -

Fud ) %’ﬁ,m

Fred W. Cohrs
Vice President

FWC/bc

Cc: Mr. Al Lirero — FDEP
Mr. Cary O Cohrs — FRI
(Piant Manager — Thompson S. Baker Cement Plant)
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